
Every year, the Men's Club sends a yellow candle to every 
member of the congregation, asking them to light them on 
Yom Hashoah to commemorate the Holocaust. 

 

While in the past we've gotten help from students at 
B'nai's Hebrew School, this year we need to ask you to 
pitch in instead. 

 
We need 10 to 12 volunteers this week to drive to B'nai to 
pick up candles, letters from the rabbis and the Men's Club 
co-presidents, donation envelopes and packing supplies. 
You'd assemble everything at home and then return the 
completed package to the synagogue for mailing. If you 
can help, we'll send you no more than 100 candles. You 
can do them in one evening while watching Team Israel in 
the World Baseball Classic and be done before the late 
innings. 

 

Some of us will be assembling the materials this week for 
you to pick up, package and return to us. We hope to have 
everything done by end of Wednesday for you to then stop 
by the synagogue. 

 

If you can help, we'll send you detailed information and 
provide our gratitude and thanks. 

 

Please let us know ASAP if you can help by replying to 
this email and Rob Loewy, rkloewy@gmail.com, who every 
year does yeoman's work putting this project together. 

 

Thank you. 

 

JDS 

 

mailto:rkloewy@gmail.com

